
Fairfax Parlor Free Dinner February 21

 

Hosted by Fred Codoni, Past President  

& Newsletterist extraordinaire 

Invites members of Parlor #307 to attend a dinner to thank 
the community he has served for 55 years.  Fred is picking 
up the entire tab, and welcomes his brothers to attend. 

Please let Fred know if you will attend 
nsgwfpc@comcast.net  or   (415) 459-7082 

  
 
 


